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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                     Friday 12th July, 2024 

 
A short newsletter this week with a round up of some of the exciting events this week!  

 

The week began with children from 
Y2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 taking part in 

AmaSing at Chester Cathedral led by 
Mrs Williams and Miss Blythin. They 

really were amazing and it was so 
wonderful to see them singing along 

with schools from across the Cheshire area. The show was called 
‘Back through the Decades’ and the children even met the 

DeLorian from ‘Back to the Future’ outside the cathedral! 

 
Year 2 had a fabulous trip to Chester Zoo on Tuesday- they took 

part in a workshop about local wildlife and thought of lots of ways 
they could encourage wildlife in the school grounds. They told 

Chester Zoo all about our school hedgehogs Sonic and Coco! 
 

The Forest School club 
with Mrs Hart and Mr 
Robinson, finished the half term on Wednesday with a 

session of shelter building- which was well timed on such 
a rainy day! 

 
 

 
Break the Rules day on Thursday was super popular- with lots 
of rules being broken by all of the children! Thank you to the 

PTFA for arranging this- we certainly had some very creative 
outfits!  

 
The finale of the week was the Year 6 Leavers’ party 

organised by the parents- we popped in to have a game of 
corners and there was great fun being had by all. Thank you to 

the Y6 parents for creating this special event – a really special memory for them. 
 
Quick reminder- can children return their reading books before the holidays please? 

 
Have a lovely weekend,        Mrs Bolton                                                                                        
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